DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
January 28, 2010

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:10 PM.
Members present: 51

Guests present: Stan Weddle, Alan Evans, Bill Prehm, Scott Sherwood, David Shulse

Old Business
NOTE: The December meeting was our Christmas Party, thus there are no December Minutes.

Dave Fox said that the Jefferson County Fairgrounds Show on January 16, 2010 was very well
attended and all dealer tables were taken.

Tom Keller said that PCGS has a new feature on their Web Site for Photograde. You can
compare your coins to the photos to better establish a proper grade.

Coin Shows

Dave Fox Coin Show — April 17, 2010 at Jefferson County Fairgrounds

Cheyenne Coin Show — March 6, 2010

Front Range Coin Show — March 13 & 14, 2010

Aurora Coin Show — January 30, 2010 — Crowne Plaza Hotel at I-70 & Chambers Rd.

Programs
No Programs at this meeting.
New Business
This is the 75" Anniversary of the Denver Coin Club. We need to decide on a commemorative
token: either silver, copper, wooden nickel or bi-metallic token.
We do need two volunteers for the Refreshment Committee as Pearl Johnson & Jenina Dean
have done it for a long time & wish to pass the torch to someone else.
We voted for the Al Mucklebust Numismatic Ambassador Award.
Those nominated were:
Joe Henry
Howard Hinsey
Tad Wolgamott

John Dean

The results will be announced at the February Meeting.




Treasurer’s Report
Beginning balance
Income

Expenses

Ending balance

Tom Oliver called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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